
Recreation Commission meeting 

February 24, 2020 – 6:30 pm 

In Attendance:  Dina Cutting, Judy Brotman, Denette Guerin, Chris Pratt, Steve Small, Luke Prince,  

Jo Steel and Bill Waste 

Meeting opened at 6:35 pm. 

Pickleball discussion: 
 
General support from you and the RC for the idea of setting up pickleball courts at Post Pond 
-Understanding that "Lyme Pickleball" would be a group of volunteers working through the RC 
to secure funding and provide the organization of pickleball activities for Lyme residents 
-That open use of the courts for individuals (from Lyme) would be basically the same as it is for 
tennis now. 
-A key deadline is to determine if pickleball courts can be lined out when the tennis courts are 
resurfaced this spring 
 
Actions: 
-Chris was going to get a more defined quote on the cost of the additional lines for up to four 
courts 
-Jo will continue to get costs of netting, equipment and possible wind-screens 
-Bill will draft an email to go out on the Lyme List to judge local interest in playing or learning 
to play (see below) 
-Bill will take a look on the Lyme Foundation website for a grant application and work with 
Dina on those once costs are known. 
 


